
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

MEDIA ALERT  

 

Monday:  02 October 2023 

 

LIMPOPO WINS NTCE 2023 PROVINCE OF THE YEAR AWARD 

 

The Department of Economic Development, Environment and Tourism has been awarded the 

Province of the Year status by the National Department of Tourism for outstanding commitment 

towards inspiring and uplifting young people to think outside the box and pursue sustainable 

livelihoods in tourism through innovation, entrepreneurship and government led programmes.  

 

The National Tourism Career Expo (NTCE) is a platform that provides an opportunity for 

information sharing among tourism curricula experts and stakeholders with educators and leaners 

on the diverse careers available in the Sector. The Expo entails Exhibitions, Workshops, Learner 

Competition and Educator Seminar.  

 

Limpopo scoops the award as a leading Province with a focus on Tourism, Hospitality & Consumer 

Studies.   

 

The efforts displayed by the Limpopo Tourism Sector is structured in such a way aimed at 

transforming and strengthening the competitiveness of our tourism sector.  Limpopo Tourism 

Career Expos are aimed at empowering and enticing the youth into pursuing professions within the 

industry.  The Department is currently working on intensifying collaboration between all government 

and private tourism sector role-players.   

 

For more information, please contact:      

Zaid Kalla          

Departmental Spokesperson           

060 5427 100   

Kallaz@ledet.gov.za        

        

The heartland of southern Africa – development is about people!  
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